
Nov/Dec 2021 

Marina Matters 

Dunedin Marina 
51 Main Street 

Dunedin, FL 34698 
 

Harbormaster Office Hours

 Open: 9am - 4:30pm 

 Closed:   12 - 1 pm 

(the office may be closed 

periodically for meetings or 

other marina related business) 

Phone:  

 (727) 298-3030 

Email: 
 LFerguson@DunedinFL.net 
Website: 

www.DunedinGov.com 

Important Contact 
Information 

Emergencies -  
Please call 911 for any 
emergencies. 

After-hours Urgent Issues -  

Please call the Marina’s after-
hours on-call phone number 
at 727-510-4034 for urgent 
facility related issues. 

Oil/Chemical Spills -  
As required by federal law, 
report any oil or chemical spill 
to the National Response 
Center at 800-424-8802. 

Marine Life Related -  
Report sick or injured marine 
life to Florida Fish and Wildlife 
Conservation Commission at 
888-404-3922(FWCC). 

Important Dates 

Sunday, November 7th: 9a.m. to 1p.m: 
The United States Coast Guard Auxiliary 
will be onsite at the boat ramp to offer 
free vessel inspections to boat owners.  

Thursday, November 25th:                       
In observance of the holiday, the Marina 
Office will be Closed 

Saturday, December 4th: 6-9:00p.m: 
Holiday Boat Parade & Tree Lighting - No 
parking will be available on the east side 
of the Marina for the entire day of this 
event. Overnight parking will not be 
permitted the night before the event. 
Liveaboards please contact the 
Harbormaster for further information.  

Saturday, December 25th:                         
In observance of the holiday, the Marina 
Office will be Closed 

For more event information, be sure to  
visit the event calendar on our website 
at www.dunedingov.com/events.  

 

Office Matters 

Parking & Ramp Decals: 

The current parking decals will expire on 
December 31st. The 2022 decals have 
been ordered and will go on sale in the 
office on December 1st, 2021, providing 
there is no unexpected delay from the 
printer. 

Extend Absences: 

Please notify marina staff if your vessel 
will be out of the slip for  more than a 
week. The extended absence form can be 
found on our website and emailed to the 
Harbormaster. 

Insurance Renewals: 

Please be sure to provide the required 
copy of your annual insurance 
declarations page to the Harbormaster’s 
office upon renewal. 

Happenings 

Piling Maintenance - The piling 
replacement project has been 
completed.  

Plumbing Repairs - Water lines along 
the west wall will be scheduled for 
replacement in November. Slip renters 
affected by temporary interruption of 
service while these improvements are 
underway, will receive notifice prior to 
the start of the repairs. 

 

Reminders 

Commercial Charters: 

Commericial activities are only 
permitted by vessels occupying slip 
numbers 4 through 12.  Commercial 
chartering is not permitted by vessels 
occupying recreational slips, and may 
result in the cancellation of the user 
agreement. 

Trash Receptacles: Cans provided 
throughout the marina are intended for 
small items. Boxes and full bags are to 
be taken to the dumpster provided in 
the northeast corner of the parking 
area. 

Shore Power Cords should be 
disconnected from the pedestal and the 
breakers turned off when not in use. 
Cords should never be touching the 
water or crossing over finger docks. 

Check on vessels frequently, including 
times of high winds, inclement weather, 
and when there are extreme high or 
low tides. Please make sure that 
anything of value is secured or removed 
when the vessel is not in use.  

Contact the Harbormaster any time 
with any questions or concerns. Many 
answers can also be found in the 
Marina Rules & Regulations, which are 
available on our website. 


